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       Notice to Suppliers 
                      

RRSL Suppliers – Source Change Guidance  

Originator: Dhan Hapuarachchi 
Job Title: Engineering Improvement Lead 
Business Unit: RR Submarines Limited – Supply Chain 
 

NTS Number: NTS 635 
Issue: 1 
Date: 11 October 2025 
 

 
For the attention of Managing Directors (or similar roles) 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
This notification applies to the Rolls-Royce Submarines Ltd (RRSL) Source Change process, as 
set out in GS3001v24, section 6.15. 
 
 
 
Dear Supply Partner, 
 
 
Introduction: 
 
At the end of 2024, we issued a notification (NTS 618) regarding non-compliance with the Source 
Change process. Following that event, we undertook a quality investigation and introduced a set 
of preventative actions to reduce the risk of recurrence. 
 
To support you further, we have prepared a simple logic diagram to assist with assessing the 
applicability of source change which supplements GS3001. This is intended as a guide. If you are 
uncertain at any stage, please contact your Rolls-Royce point of contact for clarification. 
 
The document is available in the Global Supplier Portal, under the Supplier Documents section. 
It has also been attached to this NTS for reference. Please review it and incorporate it into your 
internal processes. 
 
If you have any questions, contact your nominated Rolls-Royce representative. 
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      Head of Supply Chain Capability and Development  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


